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Called to order at 6:07 
 
Members Present – Carol Fitzgerald co-chair, Doug Boyd co-chair, Alan Fritts, Heather Turcotte  
 
Other Guests: Paul Gagliarducci 
 
Agenda Items 
 
Doug reported on the BOS meeting that was held on 10/15/19. The Selectboard indicated they were forming a 
committee to review the ambulance situation. They’d like someone from the Advisory Committee to be on the 
ambulance committee. Heather has graciously volunteered to represent the Advisory Committee. 
 
Bob Markel and Dana Pixley discussed the tree situation. Dana could use $150,000 this year, instead of the 
$35,000 used as a placeholder. They’re going to have further discussions with Cliff Bombard and Dick Patullo. 
 
Paul Gagliarducci joined the Committee to discuss his interest in filing the Advisory Committee vacancy.  
Motion made by Doug to have Paul fill the Advisory Committee vacancy. Alan 2nd. All in favor 4-0.  
 
Discussion of STM, warrants.  
 
With no further comments or discussions, Doug made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:40 p.m. Carol 
seconded, all in favor 4-0 
 
 


